
M E M O R A N D U M  

October 8, 1998 

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPOR 

FROM : DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES ( 

RE : DOCKET NO. 960545-WS - INVESTIGATION OF UTILITY RATES OF 
ALOHA UTILITIES, INC. IN PASCO COUNTY. 

Please place the attached letter dated September 28, 1998 in 
the docket file. 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Crouch, McRoy, Moniz, 
Starling) 
F. Marshall Deterding, Esquire 
James Goldberg 
Office of Public Counsel (McLean) 
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Mike Fasano 
Represenlalive. 451h Dislrict 
Majority Whip 

Florida House of Representatives 

Reply IO: 

tS 8217 Massachusetts Avenue 
New Port Richey, FL 34653-3 I I I 
(727) 848-5885 

0 323 The Capitol 
402 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1300 
(850) 488-8528 

September 28, 1998 

Ralph Jaeger, Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, F-9-0850 

Committees 
Vice Chair, Communily Colleges 

& Career Prep 
Finance & Taxalion 
Governmental Operalions 
Rcguloled Services 
Join1 Legislative Auditing 

Jean Dhans of 42 I8 La Pasida Lane in New Port Richey recently contacted me. She is a customer 
of Aloha Utilities and, like so many people before her, she is experiencing black and smelly water. 
I would appreciate your adding Ms. Dhans’s complaint to the vast database already compiled. 

Thanks in advance for any assistance you can provide. As always, if I can ever do anything for you, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

U c &  Mike Fasano 

State Representative, District 45 
Majority Whip 

MF/cmh 
cc: Jean Dhans 


